
From:
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Date: 6/1/2007 1:46:30 PM
Subject:

Hey Marcia,

What do you think?

Sean

From: Sarah Stewart [mailto:Sarah.Stewart@stickyfingers.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2007 3:36 PM
To: Marcia Adams; Sean McLernon
Cc: phleisha.lewis@scdmv.net; Chad Walldorf
Subject: June 5th meeting

Hello,

At the meeting on June 5th, can the two of you present your initial findings and recommendations to the 

group? You won't necessarily need to have anything written - mostly just getting conceptual by-in for your 
ideas. Please let me know if you can at your earliest convenience. Thanks!

Sarah K. Stewart
710 Johnnie Dodds Blvd, Suite 110
Mount Pleasant, SC 29464
(843) 375-1384 (direct line)
(843) 375-1393 (fax)
(843) 452-9764 (cell)
sarah@stickyfingers.com
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